From:

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Fox Valley over development
Date: Thursday, 14 November 2019 7:24:47 AM

For the attention of the Independent Planning Commission.

Using the message of a concerned neighbour please accept this as a formal objection to the
further development of the Wahroonga Estate by the Seventh Day Adventist Church.

Alex Hein
Resident, Fox Valley Road





